
 

 

  

 

 

JOIN IN! 

We rely on many hands to do what we do. 

All offers of help make a difference, and we 

welcome new faces! 

Some ways to help include: 

• Assist at the Father’s Day and 

Mother’s Day stall 

• Turn sausages at community BBQs 

• Assist at school sporting events 

• Help at the colour fun run day 

• Seek donations from local businesses 

• Help out in the school tuckshop 

If you would love to help, please come along 

to our next meeting or send us an email. 

 

 

Some of the things we did in 2020 and 2021! 

• Father’s Day Stall 

• Festive Stall 

• Pie Drive 

• Crazy Hair Day 

• Assisted in developing the 

Homework Policy 

• Sausages Sizzles 

• Provided each year 6 student with a 

Graduation Gift 

• Easter Raffle 

• Mothers Day Stall 

 

Some things we would like to do in 2022! 

• School Colour Run 

• Bring back discos 

We love new fundraising ideas and we 

encourage you to share your ideas. 

 

 

What do we raise money for? 

The P&C raise funds for projects throughout 

the school, to help promote the interests of 

the school and facilitate its development 

and further improvement to achieve the 

best possible outcome for our students. 

Why join in? 

I have met new 

people and made 

new friends 

I am understanding 

more about the 

school 

Everyone is so 

welcoming 

I can commit as 

much as I like 

I value that I get 

to have an input 

into my children’s 

education 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  We need YOU to make  

BIG things happen 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

CONTACT US 

Come along to our next P&C meeting 

you can find the details in our school 

newsletter. 

Or never miss a thing by joining our 

Email list. Simply send a request to the 

P&C email – 

pandc@servicetonsouthss.eq.edu.au 

We will send out information on our 

meetings and upcoming events.  

 

Don’t forget to like our school on 

Facebook – Serviceton South State 

School 

 

 

Welcome to the 

Serviceton South 

State School P&C 
 

The Parents and Citizens Association 

(P&C) is a volunteer run organization 

that is here to support the school 

community. 

 

All school parents and carers and 

welcomed to join. 

 

How do I join the P&C? 

It is as simple as coming along to our next P&C 

meeting.  

 

At the P&C, you will find out more about the 

school and have the chance to have your say. 

We would love to hear your ideas! 
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